
2/26/2021

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Landry and Distinguished Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 
Committee Members,

Please support LD 394 to protect our loons. 

We all know our lives are vastly improved by wildlife.  The haunting sound of loons and the 
delight of seeing a moose or bear in it's natural setting and a hundred other sights make Maine 
wonderful .   

We have become aware that even though Maine has many laws protecting wildlife it does little 
to protect the loons on inland waters who are literally put in harms-way by high speed boat 
races, regattas and boat or water-ski exhibitions.  LD 394 will give the tools to protect these 
threatened birds.

We have been so honored to share the sheer joy of loons with family visiting from the Midwest.  
My late mother had a refrigerator door full of loon magnets!

This is too important to all of us to ignore.

Please support LD 394 to protect our beautiful Maine loons.

Thank you for your important work.

Annette and Steve Frye

Portland Maine

  


